
From: Lisa Hecht
To: Susan Riggs
Subject: Ben"s Crow Inn Development
Date: Sunday, April 03, 2016 4:29:06 PM

Dear Susan,
 
As a resident of Harris Ranch, I have read the BCI Development application, and I oppose it.
 
The number of developments so close to the river will not only impact the environment, and likely
 the river, but also will continue to impact the wildlife routes to the river.  They have a right to live
 and exist as well as we do.
 
Secondly, the path to the greenbelt is on private property; it should be a public path.  As a cyclist
 who frequently uses the greenbelt, even in winter, this does not support environmentally sound
 travel modes for the public or potential inhabitants of that development
 
Thirdly, the amount of development in the past few years has been intensely impactful on the land,
 people, river and traffic.  And this development is sited in a particularly sensitive area near the river,
 for birds, deer, fish and other animals, as well as for humans to peacefully share with them.
 
Respectfully,

Lisa
 

Lisa Hecht
heartfeltsong@msn.com
(208) 331-2159 (home)
(208) 841-0058 (mobile)
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